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ORIX

Notice and apology for inadvertently posting financial results onto the website prior to
official timely disclosure

Tokyo, Japan —January 29, 2019 — ORIX Corporation (“ORIX”) reports that it posted third quarter financial
results for the nine-month period ended December 31, 2018 onto its website prior to the official timely
disclosure on Tokyo Stock Exchange inadvertently.

ORIX sincerely apologizes for the confusing its stakeholders including the shareholders and investors due to
its mistake. ORIX will further its awareness of the importance of providing corporate information in a timely
manner and prevent recurrence of such mistake.

1. List of information posted onto the website
Financial results for the nine-month period ended December 31, 2018
(1) Third Quarter Results 2018/12
(2) Third Quarter Results Supplementary Information 2018/12
(3) Third Quarter Results Presentation Material 2018/12

2. Duration of time for which ORIX had posted the above information on its website prior to the official
timely disclosure
From 2:43 pm to 2:55 pm on January 28, 2019

3. Cause of mistake
Operational mistake during preparation for posting on the website



